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SB I 5674 AND 5678 NOW IN ERLANGEN

On a visit to the manuscript room of the University Library in Erlangen in 1988, I inquired
whether the Greek papyrus collection had grown since the publication of all its contents by
W.Schubart in 1942. I was informed that only two papyri had been acquired since then,
bequeathed in 1964 from the estate of Friedrich Bock (1886-1964, Direktor der
Stadtbibliothek Nürnberg). Permission to publish these two documentary texts was kindly
granted to me, but it turns out that this is not necessary. Earlier in this century they formed
part of the private collection O.Gradenwitz in Heidelberg and were published as SB I 5674
(now P.Erl. inv. 14) and 5678 (now P.Erl. inv. 142)
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